
Climate change is affecting our province, but not in a good way.  In Labrador, glaciers are melting 
and warmer temperatures are affecting winter ice conditions, which many communities rely on for 
transportation.  So it’s getting harder to get around in winter.  We have to change direction.  
To learn more and get started, visit   TurnBackTheTide.ca

Climate change. We can’t stay on this path.


